
 Public Relations Committee Report for March 2022 
 

 

• An email from Stephanie will be sent to former chorus members asking them to return to the 
open rehearsal on 04/04/22. 

• A Facebook event will be created for this rehearsal, and it will be featured on Meetup as well. 

• Social media posts will begin to occur 1 to 2 times weekly.  During the week leading up to the 
concert, those posts will be daily.  Liking and sharing will be encouraged. 


